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HOUSING COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the use of the Coordinated Entry System to 
improve the delivery of homeless services.

Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Huizar - Bonin):

INSTRUCT the Los Angeles Housing and Community Investment Department (HCIDLA), with 
input from the Housing Authority of the City of Los Angeles (HACLA) and the Los Angeles 
Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA), to report to Council within 45 days on how funding to 
house the chronically homeless can be directed to make use of the Coordinated Entry System.

Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative
Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

At its regular meeting held on February 25, 2015, the Housing Committee considered Motion 
(Huizar - Bonin) relative to an instruction to the HCIDLA, with the assistance of HACLA and 
LAHSA, to report on how funding to house the chronically homeless can be directed to make 
use of the Coordinated Entry System to improve the delivery of homeless 
services. Representatives of LAHSA, the Mayor's Office, HACLA, and HCIDLA addressed the 
Committee on this matter and responded to related questions.

After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee approved the Motion. This 
matter is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted, 

HOUSING COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
CEDILLO: YES 
FUENTES: YES 
PRICE: YES
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